
LA CHOYA DECORATE-A-CAN CONTEST
The Vecinos de la Choya, your Services Association, has nearly completed its Decorate-A-Can project 
except for naming the “People’s Choice”.  Top Three: the winners will get to choose where their can will 
be located.

Help us pick the winners by following this link: SurveyMonkey to a survey, or complete the poll on the 
Cholla Committee WhatsApp chat or submit a vote at the display of cans at the community center.

HAVE A SUNNY DAY

CHOYA: LAND, SEA AND SKY

CHOLLA FRIENDSHIP

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/J57NNZ3


US/MX FLAGS

PELICAN & SEAHORSE BLUE AND RED SEA LIFE

RESPECT OUR BEACH

CATS AND DOGS



BALOONS: LIMPIA PLAYA

SNOOPY’S HAPPY PLACE

WHITE ON BLUE SEA LIFE OCTOPUS AND ANGEL FISH

Since these photos don’t do these works of art justice, if you would like a closer look at the barrels, 
they will be on display at the Choya Community Center (clubhouse) in the afternoon on December 14 
(before the  start of the light parade) until Monday December 16.  

Vote soon.  The winners will be announced on December 23, 2024


